
TWU Election Committee 
Supplemental Election Notice No. 8 

 
REQUESTS FOR DUPLICATE BALLOTS 

 
 

Request for duplicate ballots, or calls about ballots not received, will be taken starting 
Monday, November 22, 2021.  Such calls should be made to the American Arbitration 
Association, at 800-529-5218.  Only the member who seeks a new ballot may make such a call. 

Written requests for a new ballot/replacement ballot can be submitted to the Election 
Committee at elections2021@twulocal100.org.  Such request must be signed by the member 
requesting a ballot. 

All members making requests will be sent a ballot, whether or not they are in good 
standing.  A member who is not in good standing can have their good standing restored by 
paying any back dues on or before December 7, 2021.  Call 212-873-6000 and ask for a dues 
officer if you want to check to see if you are in good standing.  Only 6% of the membership is 
not in good standing. 


